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SUBJECT:     Public Services Ombudsperson Bill 
 
 
The committee for the Office of the First Minister and deputy First Minister has 
engaged with relevant Ministers throughout the development of the Public Services 
Ombudsperson legislation. 
 
At its meeting of 13 May 2015 this Committee noted correspondence from the 
Minister of Health, Social Services and Public safety advising that following further 
consideration by his Department about the “power to investigate under own 
initiative”, his officials are assured that the desire to investigate under own initiative 
would be backed up by evidence, or might help in cases where individuals are 
reluctant to make a complaint on their own behalf.  The Minister also notes the 
Committee’s comments which go some way to alleviate the original issues raised by 
the Department in respect of social care workers.  
 
The Committee also noted correspondence from the Minister of Education indicating 
that he is content with the Bill as drafted.  
 
The Committee agreed to forward this correspondence to your Committee for 
information.  I have also included the related correspondence with both Ministers for 
information. 
 
I would be grateful if you could bring this to the attention of your Committee. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Kathy O’Hanlon 
Committee Clerk 
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